
   
  

  
        

       

   

RANDOM ACTS OF 
KINDNESS WEEK 
FEBRUARY 11-17, 2018 
Join with schools, businesses, and communities in 
Wyoming as we live out kindness. 

Be Kind. 
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GET INVOLVED
RANDOM ACTS OF KINDNESS WEEK 

1 Choose a goal for your school, classroom, or . business for Random Acts of Kindness week. 

Track Random Acts of Kindness through posters,2. hashtags, or anything else you can imagine. 

Celebrate success by sharing stories, photos, and3. videos using #kindnesswyoming, emailing us, or 
sharing to our Facebook page. 

"We rightfully pride ourselves in being warm 
people in Wyoming. Random Acts of Kindness will 
make us all better as individuals, our communities 
better, and our state better." 

Wyoming Governor Matt Mead 

Want More Information? 

email: kindnesswyoming@gmail.com 

phone: (307) 349-6710 

www.kindnesswyoming.org 

http:www.kindnesswyoming.org
mailto:kindnesswyoming@gmail.com

